
CITY AND BOROUGH OF JUNEAU, ALASKA 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED CHANGE TO REGULATIONS 
Commercial Passenger Vehicle Regulation 20 CBJAC 40 

 
Purpose:  
The Commercial Passenger Vehicle (CPV) regulations provide for Class A endorsement.  This proposed 
regulation amends 20 CBJAC 40.520 Class A endorsement as follows. 
 
Existing Regulation with Proposed Changes: 
 
20 CBJAC 40.520 Class A endorsement. 
 
(a) A Class A endorsement shall authorize the holder to provide taxi services subject to the following 
conditions:  
… 
 
(3) Taxicab passengers shall be charged only at the rates specified in this section.  

(A) Flag drop. $3.40 $4.00 shall be the initial starting fare to be charged for all taxicab services 
except for charter or battery jump services. No mileage, waiting time, or other charges are included in the 
charge for flag drop.  

(B) Mileage rate. The rate of $0.22 $0.25 for each one-tenth one-twelfth mile shall be charged 
and measured by taximeter.  
… 

 
(H) Airport to and from destination fee ….. $1.00 

(I) Cruise Ship Dock to and from destination fee ….. $1.00 
(JH) Customer soilage of taxi fee ….. $100.00 Cleaning fee.  $100.00 shall be charged for 

cleaning of taxi made necessary by any passenger. 

Note: Licensee recovery of this fee shall be by civil process only. 

(KI) Mendenhall Glacier fee ….. $1.50 
… 
 
Summary: 
The Commercial Passenger Vehicle (CPV) regulations provide for Class A endorsement (taxi rates and fees). 
The proposed regulations provide for an increase in the two discrete rates, the flag drop and the mileage 
rate.  The flag drop rate would increase from $3.40 to $4.00 and the mileage rate would increase from 
$0.22 per one-tenth mile to $0.25 per one-twelfth mile.  The proposed regulations would also eliminate 
two discrete additional fees, the $1.00 Airport to and from fee and $1.50 Cruise Ship Dock fee.  Finally, the 
proposed regulations would replace the existing language describing the taxi cleaning fee, but would not 
change this rate. 
 
The proposed regulation can be viewed at:  https://juneau.org/law-department/cbj-regulations  
 
Public Comments Requested by July 26, 2022: 
A public hearing will not be held. Comments may be submitted in writing by 4:30 p.m. on July 26, 2022 
to the CPV Administrator at the Juneau Police Department: SKDolan@juneaupolice.com or to the City 
Manager’s office at 155 South Seward Street, Juneau AK 99801. 
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